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I am writing on behalf of Kennedy/Jenks Consultants to add our support to the approval of the
China Shipping ElR.

Kennedy/Jenks is a major consulting engineering firm which does business with the Port of Los
Angeles. We have followed the evolution of this project, and believe it is very important that this
project be approved.

Our firm, and our colleagues in the engineering industry, rely upon the growth of the ports to
sustain our business. We are willing to work with the community to ensure that collaborative
solutions are found which can allow the growth of projects such as China Shipping in a clean,
green way.

We look foruard to participating in any future discussions or efforts of the Port of Los Angeles
and U.S. Army Corps of Engineers to further the growth of the Port, and our economy.

Senior Cl ient Manager

10 July 2008

U.S. Army Corps of Engineers, Los Angeles District
Regulatory Division
c/o Spencer D. MacNeil  D.Env.
ATTN: CESPL-RG-2003-01 029-SDM
P.O. Box 53271 1
Los Angeles, California 90053-2325

Dr. Ralph G. Appy, Director of Environmental Management
Port of Los Angeles
425 South Palos Verdes Street
San Pedro, CA 90731

Subject: Support for Approval of China Shipping EIR

Dear Mr. MacNeil  and Dr. Appy:
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